
G
0
PY

Macdonald College, Q,ue . 
October 18th, 1933.

Dr. J.F. Snell, 
Acting Dean, 
College.

Dear Dr. Snell:

In reference to ray letter of June 21at and 
Memorandum "A” addressed to the Principal, Sir Arthur Currie, 
at his request, and copies of which were sent to you and Mr»
Ward, I may say that I have had no reply, although I have made 
verbal inquiry four, or possibly five", 
matter to Mr. Ward without any result.

In view of the suggestion and the expectation 
that it would be acted upon I had published in the Journal of 
Agriculture and Horticulture, August issue, page 2, the following 
notice :

times concerning the

Seed and Plant Distribution.
The Horticulture Department is arranging to adopt 

a policy to provide for a distribution^ seeds and 
plants which will be available from the College grounds 
and nurseries and the adjoining estates which are pre­
pared to co-operate in this distribution.

This policy is now being adopted, and provision will 
be made for a distribution of some plants this fall and 
seeds in the spring of 1934.

Further particulars as to what will be available and 
terms of this distribution will be supplied on application, 
and remittance of postage 3^, to the Horticultural Department, 
Macdonald College, P.Q.

To this notice I have received 107 inquiries and in 
view of the present date and the impracticability of acting on the 
suggestion now I am sending to all the inquiries a copy of the 
attached statement of letter.

Yours very truly,

(Sgd) T.G. BUNTIMG.

professor of Horticulture.
TGB/EH


